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20 August 2009

Mr Michael Bird

Executive Director

International Air Services Commission
GPO Box 630

Canberra ACT 2601

Dear My Bifd M R

Application for Capacity Allocation - FiJl Route

The Qantas Group has noted the application by V Australia, dated 12 August
2009, for an allocation of 1,267 seats on the Fiji route.

The Qantas Group intends to apply for an allocation of capacity on this route
which would comprise shelf capacity and a portion of the capacity which V
Australia has applied for.

An application addressing the general criteria for assessing the benefit to the
public in paragraph 4 and the additional paragraph 5 criteria of the Minister's
Policy Statement will be submitted to the Commission in support of the Qantas
Group’s proposal by the required closing date of 27 August.

Yours sincerely

Jane McKeon
Head of Government and International Relations
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